
 

Spring Term 2 Blast Kids Club Newsletter 

Bookings 

Thank you to those of you that con-
tinue to book using our online sys-
tem.  

Could the parents of those children 
that attend clubs/activities after 
school and then come to blast, 
please let us know, so we know 
where they are.  

Fees 2024/2025 

At present I am reviewing the fees for the next academic year, due to the 
minimum wage increase and other increases associated with the club, the 
fees will also see an increase to compensate. I appreciate with the cost of 
living going up times are challenging for everyone. As I am now Ofsted regis-
tered you are able to make use of the financial support for childcare costs. 
When I have finalised these changes I will let you all know.   

Contact Details 

Mobile: 07783942084 

Email: blastkidsclub@yahoo.com 

OFSTED  Registration Number: 2737370   

Update of changes 

Please can all parents double check their information is up to date on the 
booking system. Especially, emergency contact and medical details.  

Our creations from 
this half term 

Upcoming Activities 

This half term we will be looking at: 

* May day celebrations 

* Earth Day 

* Keeping ourselves healthy 

* Exploring Space 

And much more! 

Happy Easter! 

Hope you are all enjoying a well deserved break! 
This year has flown by and were already into our 
last term of the academic year. It will be the 
summer break before you know it! Fingers 
crossed we will start to see some more sunshine.  

 

 
Satisfaction Surveys 

Over the last half term, the children have been 
competing satisfaction surveys. The most common 
theme that came from  these was the children 
want to go outside more. This is one thing that I 
am hoping to achieve in the summer term.  

Now, we would like to get your views. We are al-
ways looking at ways to improve the club and we 
would appreciate your feedback. I have attached a 
parent satisfaction survey to this email. I would 
really appreciate if you could complete and send 
back it back to us.  

The children have 
enjoyed out new 
reading tent! 

The Friday children have 
enjoyed  our new sewing 
kits. 


